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A Message from the Principal 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Canteen news 

As many of you know, from March 1st some restrictions have been 

introduced around the use of single use plastics. The current restrictions no 

longer allow for the use of plastic straws, spoons or forks. This will impact on 

our school canteen. Julie has been working very hard to find non-plastic forks, 

spoons and straws but it does come with an increased cost. Rather than 

increasing canteen prices, Julie will only be handing out these items if they 

are required for a lunch order. This means that if your child has lunch from 

home that needs some cutlery, this cutlery will need to be supplied from 

home. We will keep you updated on the ongoing changes in the use of 

single-use plastics. At this stage, none of it will result in changes to the 

canteen menu but this may have to occur at a later date depending on the 

next wave of restrictions. 

 

Assemblies 

As you may know, we have resumed assemblies this year. In each newsletter 

we will let you know when these assemblies are and which class will be 

running it. In order to maintain social distancing we ask that you only attend 

those assemblies that are being run by your child’s class or where your child is 

performing or receiving an award. 

 

AGM Reminder 

Just a reminder that our Governing Council AGM will occur on Tuesday 16th 

March at 2pm in the Library. We would love to see you there. Included with 

this newsletter is a nomination form that you can use to nominate either 

yourself or a friend to become a member of Governing Council. We 

encourage you to give it a go as it is a great way to be part of elements of 

the School’s decision making. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Denise Squire 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

TERM 1 
 

WEEK 7 

 

Mon 8/3 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Adelaide Cup 

 

Tues 9/3 

Physical Fun Day 

 

Wed 10/3 

Special Lunch 

 

WEEK 8 

 

Tues 16/3 

AGM 2pm 

 

Fri 19/3 

SAPSASA Lacrosse 

 

WEEK 9 

 

PARENT/CARER  

INTERVIEW WEEK 

 

Mon 22/3 

HARMONY DAY 

Assembly 9:10am,  

HOST RM 17 

*Special Lunch* 

 

Thurs 25/3 

NAPLAN Nationally 

Coordinated Practice Test 

 

WEEK 10 

 

PARENT/CARER  

INTERVIEW WEEK 

WITH INTERPRETERS 
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COMMUNITY HUB  

Circle of Security 
Parenting Course 

 
Mondays 10.00am-12.00pm 

FULLY BOOKED 

 

 

 

Tuesdays 9.30am-11.30am – 
Beginners 

Thursdays 9.30am-11.30am – 
Pre Beginners 

 

 

Aboriginal Bush Tucker 

Garden 
(More Details Coming Soon!) 

 

 

 

Wednesdays 9.30am-11.00am 

 

 

FUNDAMENTAL 

MOVEMENT 

SKILLS CIRCUIT 

Wednesdays 10.30am-11.00am 

 

Harmony Day 

Harmony Day is on the 21st of March in Australia. As this date falls on a Sunday this year, we will be 

celebrating Harmony Day on Monday 22nd March. The message of Harmony Day is ‘everyone belongs’. We 

encourage students to wear orange clothing to school and/or traditional clothing from their cultural 

background. The canteen will be selling Harmony Day cupcakes for $2.50. Harmony Day notes and cupcake 

forms will be sent home in week 7. 

 

Room 17 will be hosting a Harmony Day assembly on Monday 22nd March at 9:10am in the gym. This will 

give students who have dressed in traditional clothing the opportunity to show and share with all students. 

We welcome all parents, caregivers, family and friends to attend and celebrate this day with us, however, 

please ensure you are social distancing with other adults. You are also welcome to join in our annual 

“Harmony Day Chalk Drawing” activity on the asphalt straight after the assembly.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Schools Clean-Up Day 

Due to a delay in receiving our clean-up equipment for Schools Clean-Up Day, we 

have to reschedule this event to a later date, which we will share with students and 

families when available.  



 

GOVERNING COUNCIL 

NOMINATION FOR ELECTION FORM  

 

I, _______________________________________________________ (first & last name)  

of _____________________________________________________________ (address)  

___________________________________________________________________  

 

Signed__________________________________________ Date _______________  

 

Nominate:  

_________________________________________________________ (first & last name)  

of ____________________________________________________________ (address)  

______________________________________________________________________  

 

I would like to nominate to be elected as a member of Karrendi Primary School Governing 

Council.  

 

I, ______________________________________________________ (first & last name)  

of ____________________________________________________________ (address)  

_____________________________________________________________________  

 

Signed__________________________________________ Date _____________ 

 

 


